

TK Class News November 2020

"O give thanks to the Lord, for He is good. His mercy endures forever." Psalm 107:1

Dear Parents,

Happy November! October was a busy and fun month for the TK class! It was great to learn all about fall and Harvest.

Thank you to Ayla, Owen S and CC for bringing in pumpkins for us to decorate and carve. We had a lot of fun with that project.

In October we also started our "Star of the Week" with Ainsley. A few weeks before your child's turn I will send home an "All About..." for you to fill out with your child. Please be creative and have fun with this special project.

The children are doing very well academically and socially. Throughout the school year we will continue to build on the phonics and alphabet concepts and math. So please review these with your child. Socially the children have transitioned from small groups of 2-3 to larger groups of 6-8 during free play. Watching this development has been wonderful!

Thank you for practicing with your child at home.

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to call the office and make an appointment with me.



Have a Happy Thanksgiving!!

With a Thankful Heart,
Teacher Rina

November's Themes

Nov 2 - 6 Five Senses

Nov 9 - 13 Health

Nov 16 - 20 Giving Thanks

Nov 23 - 25 Teacher's Choice

School Closed

Wednesday,
November 11

Veterans Day Holiday

Thanksgiving Holiday - No School Thursday, Nov. 26 and Friday, Nov. 27

The Treehouse Staff wish you and your family very blessed and Happy Thanksqiving!